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There is not reason not to move forward with implementation which could potential 

save one or more lives. This measure has been hard fought and with the chaotic 

divide our nation is in, I fear we must all do what we can to promote non-violence, 

reduce anger and find ways to behave with civility which does not include firearms. 

Get this done. “Oregonians voted for this, and it’s time we move ahead with common-

sense safety measures." For those who tried to stop this, perhaps they also voted  

and acted without adequate education on what this measure does and does not do.  


